
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DELAWARE COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

AGRICULTURAL DISTRICTS ANNUAL REVIEW 

 

NOVEMBER 10, 2021 

 

The Delaware County Board of Supervisors held a Public Hearing concerning the 

inclusion of land(s) into Agricultural District Nos. 2 and 12 in the Board of Supervisors’ Room 

of the Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, New York, at 

1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, November 10, 2021, Chairman Tina B. Molé presiding. 

 

Chairman Molé called the hearing to order and read the notice of public hearing. 

 

INCLUSION OF AGRICULTURALLY VIABLE LAND INTO CERTIFIED 

AGRICULTURAL DISTRICTS DURING 

THE 2021 THIRTY-DAY PERIOD FOR ANNUAL DISTRICT REVIEW 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Delaware County Board of Supervisors will hold a 

public hearing on Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 1:00 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors 

Room at the Senator Charles D. Cook County Office Building, 111 Main Street, Delhi, 

New York, concerning the Inclusion of Viable Land(s) in Agricultural Districts No. 2 and 

No. 12. 

 

The hearing shall be held to consider the request and recommendation of the County 

Agricultural Farmland Protection Board on the inclusion of the following properties into certified 

agricultural districts: 

 

Town of Delhi:  Agricultural District No. 2 

Tax Map ID# 236.-3-18 (137.04 ac) 
 

Town of Sidney:  Agricultural District No. 12 

Tax Map ID# 116-1-34.12 (9.6) County Route 23 

 

A map and list of properties is available for inspection in the Clerk of the Board of 

Supervisors at 111 Main Street in Delhi, NY. All persons desiring to comment on any 

Agricultural District inclusions shall be heard. 

 

All persons interested in speaking concerning the Thirty-Day Annual Review may attend 

the hearing via Zoom as there is very limited seating available due to social distancing 

requirements.  The link will be provided on the County website at:  www.co.delaware.ny.us or by 

calling the office of the Clerk of the Board at (607) 832-5110.  To ensure that your comments are 

heard, they will also be accepted by email until 5:00 p.m. on Monday, November 8, 2021 to:  

christa.schafer@co.delaware.ny.us. 

 

http://www.co.delaware.ny.us/
mailto:christa.schafer@co.delaware.ny.us


Dated:  November 3, 2021 Christa M. Schafer 

 Clerk of the Board 

 Delaware County Board of Supervisors 

 

Chairman Molé stated that a sign-in sheet is being passed around and asked that anyone 

wishing to speak to please stand and state their full name and town they reside in. 

 

Since no one wished to speak, Chairman Molé declared the hearing adjourned at 

1:02 p.m. 


